
From: 	 Lurie, Adam 
To: 	 Raman, Mythili 
CC: 	 Weinstein, Jason; Swartz, Bruce 
Sent: 	 3/21/2011 8:35:34 AM 
Subject: 	 language for ODAG re: fast and furious 

Mythili, 

ODAG (Matt and Debbie) requested language from us that they can consider including in the response to Rep. Smith 
and other Members that can also be used to provide a preliminary "official" DOJ response to Mexico to address 
Mexican concerns regarding Fast and Furious — such as that ATF was engaged in an inappropriate undercover 
operation. 

Molly drafted the paragraph which Jason agrees is the right message. Are you ok with us sending this to ODAG for 
their consideration (in doing so, we can suggest that they consult with ATF / USAO on this as well)? 
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